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Agency Name: Carson Valley Community Theatre 
Contact: Diana Jones Title: Secretary- Grant writer 
Phone:  4088043366 Email: dijones@mooseworks.com 
Project Name: Light up the Stage!   
Grant Funding Amount: $12,000 
Project Completion Date: Feb 2023 

Describe how the funds were used to serve Douglas County residents. 
 
Funds were used to purchase new LED lights for the stage at the CVIC Hall in Minden and to install 
them. These lights are available for use by all groups who use the hall for any purpose 
 
 
 
 
 
Describe how the organization measured the success of the program/project. Provide qualitative 
and quantitative measures. 
All lights were installed and are operating at full capacity. The lights were used in a recent CVCT 
production and worked at full capacity. They are cooler and are capable of being manipulated to 
have a limitless number of colors that can be created from the lightboard and do not require the 
light operator to have to climb a ladder and hand install gels on each light by hand. They are al 
functioning as they should and are operating well. This will allow CVCT to create more depth and 
provide a wider variety of lighting options during our productions. It will allow other groups to 
have a more comfortable environment onstage as they will have cooler lights and will be able to 
adjust the colors more easily.  
 
Due to shipping and other vendor challenges, we were not able to get these lights prior to this 
production so this is the first time we have been able to use them for an actual production. They 
are now fully installed and available for all groups to use.  
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Provide any changes or challenges to the original project plan and how it affected the project. 
The only challenges we had were getting the lights in a timely way due to manufacturing delays. 
Once all the lights arrived, we were able to install them, with the assistance of the  Town of 
Minden electrician, and they are now up and running. We were hoping to have them installed in 
time for our fall production and for use by other groups earlier in the grant cycle, but this was not 
possible.  All is installed now and is available for use.  
 
 
 
 
 
 


